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and relevant, and 21,02 we

from Mr, Lewie in parsen in racc

willi €afar admiiting iz inic gvidora
I the Daspartnons
hawve lagva to renzw v

se2 what hippernes laiar

long ag it is maxkad

in his cestirorny.
CrAT RN
to this in
MR, REYWNCLDS:

CIAIRMAN Ricyn

Exhibit 127 into 2vidzqwa 2t
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L permission to reauw the wtion o wersive 1L in s 2vi anas

2 at a jlatsr pimg, gerhans, aiftter ov. Drois wed a
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2l oppoxtualiy to aypnar,
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8 refers tc this affidavic ia 2is mre 2z wriupon
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testinony, and the Board ac:mawlasdcesd “hay ware avave of ghas.

3 MR, REYNOLDS: Al iichit.

10 CPAIRIAA RIGITR: Absent abjestion 23 o any
i1 other docwaant, wiih the oxzaption ¢f ¢ira co-maliled oon-
12 tinuing chjections. NPRC D:hinie=s 0% ehvough 1260. and

i3 128 thrvougnh 132 will pe aduitted into evidenue o this

14 time,

i5 ! {(Seaff BHibies Nog. 78

p wnle > - : & —r Y g TB. S
17 JMariie” Tor ragntilicy et st B
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1] Aand Stalt Kulanlis tos, 83
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Next we are in a pesitica o nove

into evidence and have identified 2z Staff il i s, 133
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24 the prerared diract teatimony ¢ J., D. Guy, Ta.D., 2.E.,

P

25 {| vhich was filed wiith the Eoxn:sd snd :the parsics z2: tha
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approprints dnta this Zfall,
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Whareupon,

was called as & viin=33 on Hahalf oFf shoe B gulacacy Stnfe
and, having been Zfirst duiy swonm, was swantoze apd
testifiad as folicis:
PIRECYT ZxemXuarmicyg

BY MR, LESSEY:

2 Mr, 3uy. I show 7ou 2 Zoctimant amd oml ic
vou ¢an identify it for us?

A Ye3, I can.

2 Would veun piease idan: v 22

A It is #he premaxad diract taetisore of a 3@l €,

Q Do you have anv non-substantive svnosvenhiend
chances a2t hia ticz

A I have 2 few chaages, vas.

Primarily hevipg 2o 40 with tne el e o

exhibit aunberg ratiisr

- M -t - - 3
than documeni: nnsbar

(€] In Your testinony you refar o axh’ SaG
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Iz siould be
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————————

miscaka, The 21;
should read 136,783,
0 3 ¥nzt the
That is ghs

Cne Turthor

A
should be "within® rather «l.=:
Q Tha santaince would raxd,

made vithin such varisd, consent s:ol:

- ——— o ——— — . ————. ——————— . ——— | — . ——— i — 4

is corrant,

ou 2ay tine?

Yl 14 :
ciilrties,

What date?
1874-75.
Would you 1lik2 to aid zhat »o your

I vould indaeszd.
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g ‘ anfé anawered as o uwhether ths wil-azs sdestie hiz castinony.
E and answared befora w2 have 2 cotlon o iptx-odoes it

11 avidence,

12 MR, LEBSRY: Theat iz a formulity, =2 pre
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13 30arzd prefzrs it, w
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CEAILRMAN RIG.EM: Co 3hecad and o3 & !

-
£ 2N

e ————
o —
-

-

1

1= 3¥ MR, ILES3TY: s
;

16 o Dr, Guy, 4o rou adopt the jevtkims:v L has !
- i

17 buen filed with the Ioazd and Ldentifisd 2z Cea’f Bxhibis ;

1o A With th2 corrssiiors I mads, vaz, I do.

0 CHAIPMAN TIGIELN: Mr, Revnolds?

2i MR. RETNOLDE: Mr. cChalyman, I woulé 'lhe %o

move ko strike Mr. Guy's tesiimeny in its ouuliecow., bz,

CGuy is purpertadly appearins here 3z an exze s, L )ove

- ——— e — e ——

22
23
24 g reviewed his testimoay, I cen £ind noching in nis woziimons
25 that would warran: a conclusion shat Dr. Guy has -rousht
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to bear any axpertise whatcoaver on tha wasiar

discussed in his testimony.

s | o e 3 - " - A - ‘s -
In largs pari, As hes don2 7o more than

» - - 3. 2%, . pr—
inte his tastimony ths refsrencsd axiiiblises oo

could e found in PF7 Form 1 or 720 Foza 12,

I £ind particularly cbijectionabkis

that has reierence to the affidcvie of L., Wi

~
-

and to the correspondence that is «=~ and the ==

-

-
2014
coat ars

18 teatirony

. "
am Lewis,

<hat is

referred to in the folleowing cuesticns and answers, and

vhich concerns Staff rxhibits 125, 129, 139,
and 132,

I don't sea any bagsis whats
by this witness on thcose mattors

expertise that has been Lroughi tc berwr on i

I move that Dr. Guy's tastimony ba stricken roo

record in its entiretv,

a

MR, LESSEY: Ctaf

;B - 2ot
woeRll opzoaa

n h”
T ol

Caztainly ¢

&

d
ToTiCn.

131,

sever £or testimony

I think a clear reading of the teostimony indicates ehat

Dr. Guy's expertise in 4he analysis of the vo

contracts and the sumaries of oy and hn -

setwveen the contracts reguires ih:z empartic

engineer who deals in contracts betwaen aleciriz

28 a matter of every-day narloace.

In addition to that, Mr. Raynolds ha:z

finger upon an issue which we have isolated -

".:‘. §5, 5
2lz4lenshios

-

4

a

on alegtrical

atilisies

inserced
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in the preparcd filed tesiimeony

materials.
New *he isgsuae realil’

I will make cartain assuroticn

argunent and not for the purpss:s eof

or not one of the Stafii’'s
orepared direct testimsay whic

disccvered during un investigat

'?

5

4,

£ 54

of hig duties for thae Nuclear Ro

admissible,

MR, REVYNOLDS: I'm soriw,

making assumptions, would it be metter if Dr. nuy leave

.
o
e

for

the puzrze

a ke

-

the room for purposes of !z, Lezssy's

It may »e he will &
my motion is not grantsed I »il

Gay c¢n.

Ny -~
e

1

2y 1m &
wane

vhather ¢9- 0% a &tarl

H
"
[ 35}
0
h

wwideng: -- whethezr
angineers 3 has sulmiticed
containe cziaain fagus
condveted as pare

- - B
gwiatory Cemmlrssgicon 13

ut 17 we wiil ke

¥
presenca lon?

- s Y : 2

h on araas whatc if

20 oroga=aurnnira

CHAIRMAYN RIGLER: T can unders+and Lhaz,

We will excuse you miclent:

MR, LESSEY: During the courss of an investiga-

tion, the witness hecanz aware of certain factz which we

teel it was his duty to hriz

=0

the a

DRSS ennporarily

ttention 2F the
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parties and the Boaxd,

Mr, Goldbery is prapared at length o 2ddyrass
Al o - :.-}n T 933 la mm 5l AP e, "o 't TA L ey e a = n s
-l qlavnno- N . 4 Wil © PO VLR =D rJh 1) e LOY

k7 P - -, - 2o - 2. Y0 03 o il
W arae contceontly ceseking,

the following rationaie.
as i the Board, an cppeortunity o exvallien the antiirust
nearing process.

One method wa thinX has considsradle waris,

forums, is whether or not duriang the ccurse of an investiga~
tion an axpert can bring to th: attention of tha Boax<
factual matters that he uncevered in th: coucza of Liic
investigations,.

If he can in future antitrust bearingz, we may
gave to some limited extant the parcde ofF faotval wiktnasows
which is 2 necessity in all ant%;:ust eassac,

CHAIRMAN RIGLER: How do you graprie vl “he
question of the other partiess' crozs-cuaainaticn rights?

If we permit an expert witnesse to testify 23 to fnela,
suppose they are contested factg? Woulld the oihsr potties
then have ample oppertunity £0 ¢ry to nawntralis: thogo
facts or to cvesrcome those facte if the expaert is teciliving
in sert of a second-hend statur with rTesmnct o his
knowledga of the background of thoza faeois?

MR. LESSEY: Hr. Golcberg hus rosearched

this question. It is an importent poin:t. It ic an isolated

v - R A e s NP R—

R -

PR ———
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issue. It i3 rine for ravisw, I €hin: we 2nn Asrcl wigh it
at thiz time,

CEBALRLAR DPIGCLER: 2afoma I hagy Troon Jv,
Goldbarg, It JoaRe £ ms Thal . Rayaolids Loz npotud 3
diffarant chiaciicns:

He ha3 posad an ovarzil oblesiicn walocineg,
as I see it, to the exparcice of ke wilnazs or to &hs

. i e

3 BUDINANSIAL

application of the witness® gwperiize o 4k

body of testimoay cortainad in €03 eldbhi:,

There ic a gacond and sows opueliie ollaehicn

which relates to certain factual mozasiczl fLgh Taspudt
to the first objecticn, that of carniiiting 4 witasas
with Dr. Guy's guaiificazionc %o tastifly with ravozet %2
the whelasale powar eontraohs and whe 9lhay oRszailin
indicia of the Applicant gempaniss, tha udicsiise wiil Lo
cvarrulied,

Wa will reczive oo ruch €¢f Exhibis 137 =o
relates to thrma areas,

Baving mada that rvling, wa will uow cddzozs
the more specific second objeeticn wiih zTesncsi Lo coviain
factual material.

Mr., Geoldberg?

MR. GOLDBERG: Thank you.

Staif belisves that the lav iz vary zizar with
respe=t to the guaestion of whether or not an znrer: witnass

o o — .

o

P ——

S ———
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is allowed to tesgtify as %0 facts which he has discoverad

during the course of an invagtication.

I think that the law ic cleaar, nou oplv with
raspect to case law, vat with zc3pect to a2 fuilr raading of
the Federal Rules of Fvidence and recoomizzd auvtherities
who deal with evidence.

I would like to refer Firs:t o ¢he case of
Ranatxer vs. Chryzler Corporsation, 139 Ped 24, 801 ot page
618, 10th Circuitc, 1952:

"A witness ir not barred frox giving testinony
as to actual facts he has cbserved merely tacausa h2 has
been qualified as an expert vitness, His conclusicns as
an expert may be based cpon both perscnal obuervaitisa and
hypothetical data.”

CHAIRMAN RIGLER: 12t e inwarrupt vou at thls
point,

As I lock at the paxticular 1line cf questionirg
as to which the objection is made, which cccurs on pace
17 in reletcion to the Laewis affidaviz, am I corrost, Iy,
Reynolds?

MR. REYNOLDS: That's corract.

I think the+% the line of guesticns waich

begins with question 36 -~ ané a»tends chrouch ouestion 48 ~-

I beliave that's cocrrect.

MR, GOLDBERG: Theosn arg not ~-

— e ——
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7? MR, REYNOLDS: (Questions and anzwers 36 thrsugh |

' {

2% 48, ;

i i

¢ !

v - s > - - . ¢

3 MR, GOLDBERG: Only cawviain of ¢hose ralate :

4 to the Lewis affidavit. The iusus ig broadar than <he !
3 Lewis affidavis,
o CHAIRMAN RIGLER: Wait a aizuse.

7 The questicn I nave {0y you is what conclasions,

3 if any, does Dr, Guy dvraw with rTespast o the fact he

9 reports in answer <o those guestions.

——— . —— . P T AP, . W A T

10 In cther wordsg, vou hava sited o mo a casgs

11 that says the expert may refer to the facks underiying

e —————

12 || his opinion and testify as to thoza faots,

13 ! But here I'm not sSura that ha expresses

" ——

-

14 anything. The facts appzar in a sovevhat neutral content.

{5 MR, GOLD3ERG: I respectfully disagres with

i6 || your characterization of the languags I quoted frenm tac

17 || case. There are two separats iscuad: :
18 Can he testify as to facts he has lsarned

19 || during an investigation?

P ———

20 The other issue is conceraing disclosura of g
21 facts which he uses in forming aa oninlon or arriving at ;
22 || a conclusion. |
23 I quoted two sentaencaes. The first one cimply i
24 says that a witness is not barred Zrom testifying as to facts ?
25 || he learned simply because he has been qualified ac an ;

SN ==
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expert witness.
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CHAIRMAYN RIGLER: Ral2
that.
MR. SOLDBERG: I¢ Rulas 7¢5 is rxead, hat

supports the Staff's positiosn., There has Iraguanely basn

%3]

a question that has arisen ia coses a¢ (o whethaer Or not
a party can force disclosure of the f{act that an expesrt
has used in arriving at an opinion or conclusion,

I think the federal rules and the csmments under
the federal rulec make it clear thet the par=izs can force
disclosure of the focts, but hoycnd that, a judge has
the discreticn o reguire the witness to disclose the
underlying facts, and there is roching in the rules that
suggests that the party callin, the euxpsrt witness cannot
disclose the facts,

CHAIRMAN RIGLER: 705 discuczes dicclosure of
facts underlying szpert opinicns. W%What is the underlyiang
opinion of Dr. CGuy with respect to the guestions identilied
on pace 177

MR, GOLDBERG: I would like to first state before
I anawer thet, that I don't think it nocessarily
requires that an opinion or conclusion be bared uren
facts in ordar for tham to de introduced throuch an expert
witness,

The gquestion of whether or not he alse

. e — . —

. . e A 54 s o P S R A, S5 0y
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thouch some cf them may not be nuad as 2 basis for a

! | bases an opinion or conciusion on facts is scmeshing eise,
!
2 ; Theare is separate ardé distinet from 4hae a
1
3 | question of if he has paviicivated in ou ex parks !
i e :
4 | investigation during his pregsration for testimeny at a :
il :
a
53% trial is he allowaé to disclose 21l of thosoe facte, evan
{
]
e

~Jd

conclusion. I think ths answer ic vas,

S e —

e i § P . b At A 0

CRAIRVMAN IIGLER: Vhat 13 your authcericy for thai?

. o . O

MR, GOLDBERG: My cathorigy ‘s the casz I 3use

cited, the firs: sentence of that gu2taticn talks about

S

—
ey

an expert disclesing facte he has learn=d,

a— o ——

It does not tie it to an opinion ¢» conclucion. '

i

il

i *
13 q That would be my first source cf authority.

i i

p . ; |
14 MR, REYNOLDS: Will you read the quotation? |

i
i5 MR. SMITH: That would bha helpfnl o m2, tvo,

o . —-———

That sentence you read to me didu‘t help.,
MR, GOLDBERG: "A witness iz not bkarred frow

giving testimony as to actual facts he Lo

cbserved merely because he has been quailficé 25 an

- ————— . . . A5

20 i{ expert witnesa, His conclusiocns as an ezpari mav he

21 ! based upcn both perscnzl cbservation and hypochetical

22 data.”
23 | CEAIRMAN RIGLER: Ra2ad that on2 more tine.
!

N S S ——

MR, GOLDBERG: ™A witnessg is not bkorr<é from

f

|
!
z
i

giving tastimony as to actual facts h2 has chservad

24
25
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m«rely because he has been gqualifigd az an exper: wiznass,"

This is the sentence I'm ralying voon orimarily,

The quote goes on, "dis conclusions 28 an export

may be based on both parsconal obsarvairion ard hvnothetical

data.,"

CHAIRMAN RIGLER: If you take that first
sentence in contaxt with the second, it suggesis that
the Court is saying he may raly on facts he ras chaerved
in forming his conclusions or opinions.

MR. GOLDBERG: I think that conclusions are
obvious from Dr. Guy's testimony. I do dizagree that
you muzt be able to tie the facts tec a conciusion or
opinion. The coanclusion iz obvions about r=zlatiens
between the testimonv he gives in his presared taestimcony
about the contracts and the other factual data in ¢here
and the refusal to wheel and the entire rest of the ease
that Staff is putting on in thies proceeding,

I would like to refer to some other

authorities on this issue.

MR. SMITH: Before you lesve that, wnzt is thers

about his expertise that lends weight to his ~- nore
weight to his testimony when he intsrprots that

affidavit than we would have if we read it for oursalves?

How does his axpertise fit inte that affidevit --

and it will be in evidence, presumably., Why do we need hin

A R

——— - —— ————. <
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: |
1§ #o tell uvus what that affidavit save? ;
H i :
2 i MR. GOLDBERG: I ¢hink the affidoris itsell,
31 zs well as the other Zacis, »2luta &0 evunts Tubuscuant

4 h to the affidavit. %Nare wa hava -an axpordt =iactw’cal

to questicn 45 or 44, and subnitted the lettors vherinlives

5§é engineer who obvicusly has training and cxraxtize in his 1
55; field, who goes out and axeni and sifts fucis made on ;
i !
7; iavestigation. g
{
3%5 He emamines contracts, Froa thoss contracts ne 2
92 lies on certain provisicms ralatirg to zlectrioeal g
i ? engincering. He focuses on the fact ke has leorned.
%:g' He relates and dascribxs then in & way that is g
12 ! intimately connacted wich his cupartice, .
} ¢
13 i MR, SMITH: 7Tt has tc g0 sSome piama, |
:ﬁég MR. GOLDBERG: The relationship hoetwaan +he .
15 ? fast he focuses on and the whole »ost of Sta2ff's cace.
15 : CRAIRMAN RIGLER: I'm on tha san2 wave lenqgeh
i7 i ag Mr, Smith., %hat would be different if you toak the ;
s i Lewls affidavit and then the letcers raferrad o in answor |
|

i
20 i to the Board?
; What has Dr. Guy done that the Doazd <oculdn't

de for itself, if it had those latters nsfore it?

R

23 MR, ZOLDBERG: He focuses on them as 2a
|
24 2lectrical engineer and in subsequent questicns and ansvers :

|
i
25 i deals with those matecrials. He has 3spoken to the ;
i
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3024
principals of those lgtzors cuosacuayit o hiz tasiimeny

a=zre,

%euld yom point out whara he 2ddroszes
thosa zriacipals, as you sharactsriza thien?

MR, GOLDBERZ: Cuottion and answars 46, 47, 48,
These are based on perszonal intarvigwzs that Dr. Cuy has
concluctad.

MR, REYNOLDS: Couzld I havae that raad back?

MR. GOLDBERG: I Lave mere aauthoritics which
I would like to =--

CEAIRAAN RIGLIR: Lot Mr, Rovnoldn hezxr that
answer back, plaaze,

(Whereupen, the reoporiar recd from *hae raedrd,

as raquested.!

MR, GOLDBERG: 4§, 47, 48,

CRAIRMAN RIGLER: Let Lar read kack wnui Teu
said.

(Waereupon, the repcorier resd from ithe

record, as raguastad.)

CHAIRMAN RIGLER: I would agres with you, that
Dr. Guy may be in a pesition to ansvwer gquasition 48, which
is apparuntly generated -- the answer was ganevated fron
his own observations rathexr than an autesncl sourc:,

I dca't think I would agree with vou with wespect

e —————— -~ ———-—— —

o ———g o~ —
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to 46 or 47.

YR, SOLDRER
of crosz-examination. 45 is & ginsle guidtion and ansvar
put to Dr. Cuy as to his knovwledge and zovwos, I thinl:,
is a question for crossz-exaninacion.

Now I would like 0 alsn yofer ¢vozTvyo 2 €O
Volume S5 of Wigmore cn Evidance, fockicn 1333, whick
talks about ex parte ewpert invastigaiious., X think it is
made clear there that again 3n expard can tosciliy as 0
the facts that ha has learned in ¢z nar-ue expart investige
tione which is onz of thae titles ¢f zhat seotion, duriag
the source of his investigation.

Because he is =2n expzrt dcas not moan h» ean'z
testify o facts,

CHAIRMAN RIGLER: Don'‘t the facts aave to he
facts supporting his concluzicn or opinica 2v an auporis?
Otharwise vou come to my CJirst Mescion which is ean vav
use an expert in a fashion which realily aweids %2 othar
parties’ opportunity for cross-examinaticn?

If you ean just prasent an a-uart and he can
say, "Here arz tche facts" -~

MR. GOLDBERG: They hava opportuadty to
cross-examine him on the facts, as to the cource of facts,
The Board can givae it whatever waight it ikes, but I think

it is a matter for crosgs-ex,mination.
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MR, SMITH: Your poin: Sesns &9 ke he ig sot

disqualified cor prevanted frou caiszifving <2 *he fages

|
i
i
f
i

S ———

solely hecauze ne is an grpert, 7<ould a2 lar witness castify

to thess2 facts?

MR, GOLTBERC: I helliava an expart Las aora

vy

latitude in tectifyiag o certain faocis,
MR, SHMITE: Because of hi: expertine., HAs
irterprats facts for us, countz than Zor ua, agszimilates

tham for us.

MR, GOLDBERG: Exper:s custsomarily rely on facts

in their avery-day work. I think the auvihositias wmake
it clear vhen, for exmauple, a 2hvsician walls ifuie a
hospital and there is a patient thars. he relies on facta
given by nurses, tschnicians., Ha welian: en the faces and
is allowed to relats the faosts ia a “rial in ehat
ke customarily reiiss op thiz in the scrdinary course of
businass,

MR, SMITH: He could not tzstify outside hia
fi=ld of expertise unlcsz h2 was otherwise povniiged

to as a lay witness,

—— s v

MR, GOLDBERG: If an gupart in an WRC proeeading

is not allowed to tesiify as %o the fasts ha divcovered
in his lnvestigazion, it will necassitarz ecalline numarous

fact witnessea tc testify as o the oxact game facia.

We believe allowing an ouper: witness to testlfy

T —



as to the facts he has l2arned on his investiganiza

an expart will oxpaedite the hearing

more Ccrdarly hesTing -han would La

4 ! testinony wers usot allowsd. i
5 L The alternativs is o0 call _xaay. mary wiitnesgses

"
& i to testify to the zame tasde facts that thiis erpert has

discovered himself dwnring the course of his investigation.
CHAIRMAN PIGLER: Zet's cuplere that,

Sappoge ycu iatroducsed tae cama lantars that Tz,

. - 2 . - i.

i Guy refers tc in his ancwors ¢o qQuestiosns 43. 74, 45; |

{

‘ ‘

11 i hew woulé that prolong the hearingz? :

1

! :

2 | MR, GOLDBERC: Wo can &5 that, but I believe :
.
f

the issue is broader. He has many nore facts that sinnly ;

-
&)
e e

ida ' thosa.

|
i5 ﬁ I think we shruld deal with the hroud Lzsus., :
8 é I think if I am pamitted to cite tassa auchoriticzs shus i
i g it becomes clear upon raading them -—- :

i ;
ie f CHAIRI%N RIGLZR: You hetier conzinmuz wish yous g

citation iist,

..
’r
<4
syl i
e S N

MR, GOLR3ERG: The Ceccion 13LE cf vigmors, §

which I cited, supports ocur argunent that ea cxpart enn

testify as to facts be has learnad in o parte invesuizasicn, |
arxra |

It suggests the opposing paviias/not wreindiced !

I w———

because they have a right to cross-axemine with zaspsol

D
=

tec the source of inowledee Zer thoaz facts.

| ——————— "

—————
—— .
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Once again, that goeg Lo a x2itar of woight,

the weight which the Board will acecrd The tostincay

and not ©o the sdricsdibilizy,

Wigamore, 3ection 873. 3zatas a2n arsere onn
testify from actual observation.

MeCortick, Secticn 15, supporss 2uvr position,

Jonas on Zvidencs, Secticn 1420-21, :the analysic
in the nsw Fader»l Pules of Bviisznea, Aanctkatad, hy the
Bureau of National Aifzirs, susporis thizs rpecition, and
gives examples aboui dootors,

Ancther examnple would b2 & policaman
testifving as to faects he has cbservad at an aceidenz.

CEAIRMAN RIGLER: TFoint out to us the nset
pe;t;caﬁt example, tha cne you c¢ecntend t¢ be nect
analogous to the sittation bzfors the Board. Thisz uouill
be from the annotaticns o the Taderal Rules.,

MR, GOLDBERG: id you reques: an erample?

CHAIRMAN RIGLER: I want you to read Ironm che
annotaticn the example vwhich you contend is nost
anzlogous to the sitnation we have hefore us novl.

MR, GOLDBERG: I 4o not have nighiighted o
exampla, It may take tima to find it.

MR, LESSEY: I think the lina of theory we &re
following here ic the line vhich permits lav anforcexent

officers in state and federal procsedings to tesiify a2s o
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matters they obsarved, and alzo o tastify
that wara related to tham by othars during th2 covrse of
th2 investiwsation.

For axampla, a T2
ballistics., Bz ezn +aztiiy as ¢3 +#he Tasult of his
investigation, which is hoawser,

CHAIRMAN 2ICLER: That is %o l2ad +o 2 coneclu-
siou. In ballisties, ik wculd be to suppor: a conalusion
that a certain wearon firad a caocioin bullal.

MR, LESSZ2Y: XYgolating these hiil docen cucstions,
we can a3k Dr. Guy what his ecnsliuvzion iz,

CHRAIRMAN RIGLER: Then yoa weurld viclate tie
purpose of the direct writtaes testimony roia.

MR, LESSEY: Wy i3 that?

CHAIRMAN RIGLER: Baeause vor would be amsaanding

on it, e required axzorts o submis zhair vwittan

y

testimony in advance ina an efior: o advancs the progeadings
becausae all parties would xhaon ha mrapaved o unra
immediately to cress-exaaination,

MR, LESSEY: That is trlue.

Ee doesan’'t state, "I concluded Taledo-2disen
violated the antitrust laws.” He s2te forth lorters, and
the best svidenca is the letter itsslf., H: haz zubscowant
events alsc which go bsyond the szopa of the lettars,

The theoxry was in présanting this, if vou rut

i S — —— 4 ¢ S T &

- ——— e <4
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the latters in, and the rzsuli <f the versovaal intaervisus,

you had a more cempleta packags, it wouid wamire tlras

bie

cr fonr witnesses ¢c get this camo amcane of satarial

I think the theory 1ig -
CHAIRMAN DIGLER:

I zoraenda wons BT ICTES

to telescope the proczedings. I ig gomaondakle.

I think the Board dous appreciate that =

v
e
4]
e
H
a
5
4]
v
1]
)
&
&

even if we may rulc against you in &?
It sgems to me that just offgving tha agtun

documents citad by Dr. Guy may s2vv2 {he Saud

purTnta,

MR, LESS=Y: What about the informaticn taxt came
to his attention with respect to Interviews baerond ths
documents themszlvas?

CHAIRM2H RIGLZR: That might bo d4iffcren:.

Mr, Goldberg, o you have an a3 'pio?

MR, GOLDBERG: I do not :icff’:t NG,

CHAIRMAN RIGIER: I think we are preparad o
rule,

MR, HRIJEMFELT: Mr, Chairman, may I bz heord on

this?

CHAIRMAN RIGLZR: Let me think about it, Hr,
Hjemfal%,

Yas, we will neaar vcu.

MR, HIJEMPELT: I believz zhat Rule 762 of che

Federz2l Rulee micht be pertinent whera it talis sboun in
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the last sentence hat an expert might Sestily in =ha
form of an opinion or otharwice,
I believe that that zuic »rerides o an

expert who ianvestigatez and deiewmines facus wimhin h

D
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field of nis expert compeicac:
rathar than cpinion “eatimeony.

CHAIRMAN RIC

3

We will sustain objections o the answors Lo guosiions
36, 37, 38, 39, 40, 41, 42, 43, 44, 45.
We will overrule ithe objections 235 Lo

guestion 46 on Mr., Lessay's raeprasentation that the

answer to this question was baceld con ianterviesws conductad

by Dr. Guy.

Re: The Roazrd iz ready 0o Tula,

The obiection will be csuciained as o cuccetion

47, and once again, hased on Mr, Leszscv's reprctantaZion

as to Mr, fCuy's personal intarvicws, ve will cverrule
the objection as to Wo. 43.

That meanc the aaswers to <6 and 40 Zilgat «
bit in the absence ofFf the underlying facts.

We anticipate the Staff would be sewizing o
introduce the let:tars which weull put the 2nswars o
cuestion 45 and 48 in scme <context.

MR, LESSEY: The lotters were identifi-q
this afternmoon and woved into svidence,.

CHAIRMAN RICLER: Tipe,

e

e

e

(v

3
|

s

2 A 0 M i, i,

S S ——
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Then‘the anIwers €o <& and 435 moke sansa,
Those obiections will H=2 cvorruled.
¥R, LESSEZY: Yhis was an inceriis v oad,
The Board urderstands the intent here,
CAAIRMAN RICLER: e command yeu fSor i, e
don’® fault you fer it, but we did feel che obiaciion
was well :aken,
Whereapon,
J. D. COY
resumad the stand as a wiinessz on behalf of «he Roguictory

STaff and, having dbesn praviously duly zworn, wus
examined and testified further 2s feliszwy:

CHAIRMAN RIGLER: Sukiact 40 the ralipgy we heve

made with respect to cartainm questions, khe woeion €5
admit 2xhibit 133 into aevidanc. is graubsd.

(Staff Zxhlble Jo, 133

IR

in

g

Y]

<
1

was narked for ident

tion, and war recaivad
in evidencz.)
CRAIRMAN RIGLIERN:

or, Guy, in your obseace, the

Board has ruled that with respect o your ancwers o

quaestions 36, 37, 38, 392, 40, 41, 312,

‘:’3’ é4’ ’:‘.S,

that we would sustain obiections to thosa answers,

although the documents to which

you refer have been admitted

into avidance.

AR TR s

P AR ——
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allowad

gquestion.

Your answers

MR,

3Y MR, LESSEY:

e

were noved into evidanza today,

contracts between each of the Appiicanit compnnies

Dr.

2 stand.

DIRECT BYAMIUATION

to quest:

Guy, wichk reszect

Jhaich wvare

ong 47

Croxsz-anamingtion?

{Continued)

o exhibite whien

the clectric entities, are you aware of any of those

contracts whick are rot prasenczly in affect?

A

Yes.

contracts, they have asxpirzd undex

Q

te your knowledga?

A

Yes,

R,

I beliava

REYNCLDS ¢

L

Can you iceatify fcr us

cas: .

I object:

It is an area that can be smplorad

at the appropriate tirme,

MR, LESSEY:

There ars only a very Zfaw.

Aeecording to the term of sone o “ho

thair otm

Fa

r s

ha

wnich o7 ra expirad,

"vd

td tais, Your Honoz.

Ccn crogsg~craminatioan

It

would be clearer if we can have it ia frome of ns, the cnas

- ——— 8 ——
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that have expired. It is enly 2 handfni,
MR, REYHOLDS: I iateand o o intn chat.
CRAIRMEN RIGIER: I thisk «he Loatear
procadura would be o lee the witmessa ipdicate wihiich
contracts are no luncer ia gflact,

MR, REYMOLDS: I inteadad to go inte «hat,

CHAIRMAN RIGIPR: Mv, Lazgay's effer of a :tine~
saﬁinq davicz may have marit here,

whit would voeu wanbt €9 Q0
into other than th2 fact that they have oxpiced?

MR, REYNOLDS: I weould lilke “o show hin the
existing ccatracts which I think I am entitled to do en
crose-examination., I don't mind if ve do ik ¢hiz way, If
wa waat =0 do it tais way, we can go through tnem nd!r,
and I will go through them later, Taat is 21l right.

CHAIRMAN RIGLER: It is your ovhicn, lir, Legcey.
We will go through it either waoy,

MR, LSSSEY: Thers 2rza a faw thai have
expired, and I would like aAim to list them,

TEE WITMRSS: ‘hose whiich haw:

w

wpired are
vith the following citics:
Bowiing Green -- thesz are 211 in Ohio --
Bryan; Mcntrelier: Napoleon; Panmbarville; and Yeclvlilile.
In additicn, the contract wich the City of

Village Center ac longexr eppliss sipcs Napoleon purchased

- e

- — b —

T — - S A B B g .
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that system in the last two yearz, I cuasg,
. MR. REYNOLDS: Vililaga Canter?
THE VTTNESS: Liberty Csmisr.

BY MR. IENSEY:

2 Are 2ll ths3e contracies wiih ome sartleular
Applicant?

A Yes. Tha Tolaede-24ison,

Q All cf tha contracts ars with the Tolede-

Ediszcr Company?
- That's correcs.
CEAIRMAN RIGLER: Mr, Serger?
MR, MBLVIN BERCGER: I have no queasticns.
MR, RIEMI'ELT: I have no quactions.
CROSS-EZAMIANTION
BY MR, REYNOLDS:
Q Dr. Guy, could you advise me 22 to what

exparience you have had with intersonnscition agrasmenis?
3

A Interconnzction agreumonis?
Q Betwesen, let's say, nrivain utilieles and

municipal systems?

A I would not characterica, first ot all, tiwss
agreements as interconnaction agrasmesats., L wouid
charactaerize them as wholesale acgroements,

Q Let me ask you a guustion 2¢ain, what your

experience has been with regard to wiole3ale agreemants

- —— vt
i

S ——

U S —
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betvWeen aunicipal systems and »rivedte piilitles?

A Just a= I have gothan with +he Comis

2 the Magis of L:is coue priwmacily, wzading

contitscts Detwaen the Appliciwats snd thoir wasd

in the ar=a,

Q Wouid you pleacs give ne waolk your idoas of

wholesale agveemant ara? "Miv 20 vou ¢haracterizae it shot

way?

A I characterize it chnt war bzeanusa it 2

specifically for the 3ala of gowsir for roialo By anod

encity.

2 And is it your undersianding that there ars no

interconnection agre:men:s batwas. unicipal srsoiene

and private utilitles?

A You mean in any context, or onv 1o
Q Pardon me?

A You mean apnvhera?

2 Let’s take in the stat: of cChio.

LY That is not ny underzizading,

Q Is 1t your underscasding thati thara

interconnaction zcrecmants?

A Yes,

Q And what expariaace have you had with thou:z

sorts of interconnection agreenents?

A I hava raed scuc.

Wi
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1037
Q Have you read some in <conn2e.ica with thas
preparation of your testimony for his partisular prooead-

ing?

A Not specifically for «hri punpnce
Q Have vou read sona bhaf would ko - chat would

inveive as one of the partias, cne of he Ipullenazts In

thiz proceading?

A I'm sorry; I didn't gat that cuestlion.
2 Some of the eae2s you have road, have they hoen

interconnaction agraaments whizh iavolwve crna of 4he
Applicants an¢d a municipel syscen, one of ths Applicants
to this proceeding?

A That's correct.

Q Have you had ocsusion o rrad intor-onncestion
agrezments involving privace vtilitdes other thoa any of
thizse Applicants and some municipal svotem?

B I don't think I have with regaxd 0 iy testimony

»n this case. I have read soma on other applicacions.

out not in this casa. I can't racall ~uw, I'~ not surs,

Q Bo you rocgli that you —ay have road ~ome in
some other connection?

)8 That's ccrrect.

J Ig your experiance with thecsa kinds of
contriacts limited ¢o your reading of thea?

A That's corre~t.

o ——— e A—————

— e v ——
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3038
4] In response to cuesticn 2 oFf your propano

testimory, which kegins on page 3 and carries over 5 page
4, T beliave ycu hav: outlinszd wvhat o the saosue of your
testimory.
Wourld ycu %21l ma whal veuvr anzlgrment waes
in this casze?
A As weli as I can., I wa: acied by ccunsel for
NRC Staff to investicate the relationzhlvs betve=n the

utilicies applying for the nuclear licanze hers and those
entities within thel: respective servicu arzss wiih zregard
to the coptractual relationships =uiszstirs between thosa
utilities and those resmective ecatitiss in thelr cervies
areas,

I was alsno asked vwo evaluate and cnzlyze the

03

physical characteristiecs of the Applloants with vogesd
to their size in terme of capaciiy, zranasmizuion,
availabilities,

I think that encompacies praciy muveh whas Lhe

assignment was,

Q How did vou go about car-v .. ous that
assignment?
A I -= part of the invsstigation inveolvad a

nuaber of trips to the varicus Applicants' arees %Zallking
to &2 number of smell municipalities wick ragard to i

relatlonships they have had wiih thier companies serving

. > -t

SR —



them, I have read the contr-rncts beltwesn tha entity and
the companies. I anzlvzed &ata of tha TPO ip veward o
tie company vize and alsy ¢ho eacity cises thadr woo

Pl available.

I anaiyzad other data raceived on discovary

| in ragard to the varicus sizac of the sveiris. I not
sure but I think that was tha prizarv besia e leoa3c for

the testimony, chosa kinds of investicutions.

! Q Did you prepare any riporis or meiog that so-

forth the analysez which was the buziyg for ihics testinenv?

s o

A No.

Q You indicated in your answer %o guection 3 that

your intent is to describe the physieal and

electrical characteristics of gach of Anplisspt systens.

Can you explain ©o me what you waan by the

e S ————

——— on

electrical charactariscics?
A I mean the capacitcy, the gereration, a2ad
the transmission mileage amounts.

Q Was your Iintent o 1limit your descripticn of

o« — -
- —— . ———— e o 50 . o . S

electrical characteristics tc those itene?

A That's cozrrect.

Q Is it your understanding that that wauld
| embrace all of the elactrical characteristice 27 +he
Applicants?

A No,

« ——— < —
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2 Why did you pick the capacity, cemneraiion and
tranamission characteristics and icnlave your tastinony
20 theosa?

A felt thosa gave the bani neasurs of the
bulk powaer supply ca_ " ilitiaes ol the Lpnlicants.

Q 0id you algo considar ihe phyzical aad
electric2l characteris:ics of th2 mwuniginal cystens
and rural electric coop:ratives refercacad in vour
testinony?

A I think the testimeny indicates tha'.

8] Would you be referving o e auhiblis that ars
attached to your testimony?

A That's corract.

Q Was your consideration in zhis racard anv
more than obtaining the informatlsn that you haov. ralflested
on those exhibits im the wanner in which the erhiibilis
indicate you obtained ic?

MR, LESSEY: What regasd?

BY MR, REYNOLDS:

Q In regard to the physical characteris+ics
of the municipal systems and rural cocperatcives?

A It is clearly written in the record. put
the things down which I found to be factual in regard o
thase entities.

Q Let me ask you if vou would refer for a2 menent

-



to your exiibit -- la2t's take Euniblit 4, SDhe~4,

A 4=-A?

Q Right, 4-A. Wa might lcok ag JDin-2-3A.

For zhe record, these 2rxz oxhibite cizt -ra

S || attached +o and pari of Dr. Cuy's testimony. ,
3 Would you azpiain for we vhat it i you have
7 1 reflected with rospect: o the distribution cuoperziives

8 on those two exhibi .=7?

) A Yes, I would de nappy to., I was vnobla 0

10 deternine that they had any eilhar capacity, yonzrazioa

or trapnsmigsion.

I ———————— . e A S 8 S R 80

?
!
|
12 ; I found they only had a ceriva’n load, 2t ;
13 é is what is reflacted there. %
lilf 0 And iz the icad that i reflescad thore aa %
13 } aggregate load? :
i6 i Let's take Bxhihi¢ JD3-2-2A, You Lave 2isizes :
i7 E maximun electrical dcmand, kilowatts, besids tha naus '
i2 f Rolmes-Wayne Distribution Ccoperatives. 76,000,
12 g A That should bde the aggregatz of all of tha
20 g cooperatives, i
21 Q Would ycur answer be the came with respec: :
22 || to the figure 10,400 kilowatts ca Exhibit JDC-.-A i
i |
23 | in column 1? :
24 A 10,400 is the aggreqgate of thae first threa i
cooperatives., The 31,560 is the aggresate of the last two. g
{

&
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Q Is it your underszanding, COr. Guy, +hat the

disgtribution ~wonerstives iizz2d o= thoss w1e exhibiss

have nc ganer=iting capacity?

A That'’s corraz:.

Q Lo you Itmow whare thesa ecororatives get tasir
power?

A I believe thev buy it frca Zuckays Fowar,
Incorncrated.

2 Is Buckeye Power, Incorpssoted o privotce
utility, investor-ownad utility?

A It is a CuT cooverativa, to my wnderstanding.

Q Do you lknow wio ona2 that ccoparativa?

A No, I dc not.

Q If I told you that that cooperative was jointly

owned -- that Buckeys, Inc. was jointlv ouwnad Ly the
distribuvtion cooperatives, would that zlicr your Tecsponce
with respect to the generation crpaciiy?

A I don't believe so. I would atill noc:
characterize that 28 having capacity within the servieca
areas of the Applicants,

It is still zurchase of power 23 I urdarstand if.
As I understand it, it i3 not an ellocated seriicn of iha
units assigned to each of the reguirewentis, Thav buv
full requirements from Buckeye Power, Iacorporated. That

is my understanding of the arrangemant,



Q If I ~ould ask vou %
which is NRC Documeni Yo.
on that o-r, and ¥ Jave a
rafaranca tc red dividing linesg would ! w dividiag
A It would e the davker £, “hac's
Q You have indicataé that zhose darzker solorad
lines designate tha borders af cuch oFf the Applicants in
this proceeding.
Would ycu explain what you mean by hordaras?
A Ye I would bkc happy to <o thok., 'fhe map I
used is a map su~vlied on tha face of it from Casco, I
highlighted the lines that ware already on the nap, which
was indicated on the map as belng territorizl boundaries.
I called them horders instead., The lines were
already there on the original men., I fust highlichtad chen.
Q When you say “territcrial boundsriss,” I a2

not sure I understand what you msean.

A It is on the face of -he map. In ithe lugend

you see a reference to territorial bounderies. “hase are
the lines I highlighted.

Q What is your understanding of what the
territorial boundariss reprosent?

A The arsas in which theze Apolisantz cerve
retail-whiolesale customars.

Q What is the bagis for than undarsianding?
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A It just seems clear that that iz wha it zeans.
I have no other hazis for ig,

Q Bid you male any indapamdani offoris ) varily
whether thz bounda:izs as depicted ¢r zha Lardars az
depicted on this map arz inized azcuroies?

A No, I trusted the Applicanis =o vurify that
it was correct.

Q Do you know for what rurpose +his mas was
prerared by Applicantsa?

A I'm suzre fox the purvoss siated. co zhoew
the facllicies of Capeo.

Q Could vou explain for me what -- #hero aprears

to be an area that has baen carvad cut: - che Chion-

Edison area near Prospect. DO you sse thai?

A Yes, I dc see that:.
Q Do you kncew what tha: raprossnes?
A Our best afforts to fiad ou: vers no:

very successful. lut we believae “ron cerrespondenza that
Ohio Power serves thzt arca.
Q Did you add the dots %2 tha map?
A I diqg.
CHAIRMAN RIGLER: Which dcts do veu mean, iir.
Reynolds?
MR. REYNOLDS: "he dots -- the d>ts which you

have referred to as colored dots in your testimony
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indicating approximate gcocraphic locaiion of ~uch of
the non-Applicant municrpal atilisties, Thay ars dark
blue, solid colorad dot,

MR, SMITH: ‘'hLaey make Pltseixn look bLilscer
than Pittsburgh,

MR. REYICLD3: You are anticinating ma,

BY MR, REYNOLDS:
Q Did you add those?
A I did that, vyaes,

CEAIRMAN RIGLER: U9 you want as to taks
notice that the size of the dot does rot reprecont che
size of the electrical load in the arce of :hie dot?

MR. REYROLDS: I was going o ack the witness
vhether “;@ had made any effort to represent on thig anp
the size of the area served by the municipailie:’,

BY MR, REYNOLDS:

Q Did you believe that that might he impors: ot
or was not impcrtant -- 4o you baliave that vas nob
important in connection with the n2se that vou vers: naking

of this particular exhibit?

A That;s right
Q Why is thate?
A I thought the sizes ware indicated on my exhibite,

anyway, how big they weras in term# of load.

v} Is it your understanding that Ohio-riiczon

)
i — > =

—— ———————— — o M —— . 2 . .



serves re=tail customers in alil of tha wunicinal aress

2§ indicated ca your map? g
S} A I missed that question. "ould vou rezealt i,

;
i=§ pleaca?
i

. 5| Q Is it your understanding thak Ohis-Iiizon ;
S % serves retail custcamers in all of ¢ie monielial avess :
i
7% designated by a dot on yonr map within thas Lorndexr? ?
!
8‘= A No, that is not my understanding, Thoy cerve :
9 Y in the dotted areas, |
i0 ? Q Did you not think it was rolzvan: if you «owe f
LR j going tO use a map to indiccte territorial Loodsrs thal ;
12 {{ that map reflect areas within the oulter bowdevs thal %
i3 || were not served by the private utiliiy? ;
i4 ? A Within the outer borders?
|
15 | Q You have indicated %o v thzat thare a2rz arsoas
1% ‘ within the -- that there ars moniecipalities in which
i7 % Ohio-Edicen dces not serve. I undarstsed you ¢ ooy :
18 é you have not indicatzd theose arens not served by Thice
19 g Edison in the same scale on this map., Io thot corrocl?
20 i A You mean the areas -~ gsograrale seczloe? |
: 21 Q Geographic areas not served within il ouszoar |

R

border by Chio-Edison?

A Do I understand you €0 say that I should have

BB

inscribed the area rather than putting the o:?

Q I'm not trying to suggest what you chould hava

o)
wt
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done. I'm trying to determine what 1 i3 thai von ars

representing by this outer borda-., I undarzsioos e

testify that that waz 2o rapresaat thae avaa “n vhich ths

respective private utilitias zerve,
Now I also have undarstzsed vou o hocsidy

that there are municipal areas wiihin “hess nsube- box

) CAATS
in which the utilities, privats utilicies da not zasve,
I'm asking vhether %hat wouwld ack havw: hesn

relevant tc demonsirate on this nns?

2 I thought ii was seo dunonstzrated on this wus,

Q How is it demenstraced?

A I thought the dot indicatad i¢hat Cric-2dicon
did not serve in that arza.

0 Is it your intent, than, for us to xcad this mo

as reflecting that Ohio-rdiscn 4cos now serve in aay of

the dots that are indicatad ia its 2rea and similarly

as to Toledo-Edison and the Penasyivania Povos SOpENY

CEI and Duguean:2 Light Company, *“hat thay €o not 2arvae
thoese dotted ar=as?
A I'm not suggesting that Ohic-Bdisen Jdoes nus

serve some customers in gome of {hose aveas. I simply

indicate that Grove City doaes serve iz ovm sysitan with

part of that blue dot indication. It may b=z shat Lugquesne

Power serves in that area as well.

Q Do you kaow?

in

S ————
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i
1 § A I do no+ know.
i

w

Q Then mayba yosu bettar tell g whai ic ix ilhe

3 dots represent ia your miad?

ﬂ;» A Iccation of thae municipal clzuizic sviotaxs.

55; Q They do not indicala iho olative goographical

55; 3ize - “he area gerveaid by the munigipal sysheac? ;
7 A That's corract. ;

-

0 You have wnade no effor: ¢a this naup
to show those araexs within the ouier bordexs of aash «F +ho
Applicants that may not be served av 2ll by =ho Appli-anes?

a “hat's right.

-
-

Q Y.6 have indicated that the rural elasc:z=ic

|
cooperative entities have rot Lesn shown becuozs they hars
i4  individually disperszad over a relatively lexce arss ai

many points of deliverr service.

Could you tell us what the ralatively iz=ss :

rt
(]

' area is or could you deecribe it ¢o us by refarenca w4 vors

exhibit?

S

€ e —————- A i A St T e S . W Wt W s

A The exhibit would noi chow #haot.

Q If we all lock at the exhidis, covlid vor

-

indicate to us what that relativeiy large zren nival Lo,

H]
-

i3

or could you indicate what portisn of the woHtal auvan

shown would be in the area served by Chise rural 2lacitvic

&

U=

cooperatives?

A I cannot identify opecificallv clli the

a R
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entities sa2rved in an area.

MR, LESSEY: Tho mep w25 put in yesicrday,

and the copy to the 3Board indicazes &lil ©F +hns infermadtion.
g

MR. REYNOLDS: Dx, Gnuy ig zn exoart. That map

is a different scale than ith2 ors we havae asra. 2 wowld

like him to indicate to us on the toszis of hls MNnovliedr:

205
are the large areas that raprogaaty € mmenl
electric coor-ratives svsters,

THE WITHESS: I cannot ep2cifically “ocate

where any particular cocperz

(f
<,'
w
(%]
{
by
%
‘7
w
{4
)
2
i
~
2
'
5.3
o
i)
5]
(5]

areas. I do know they serve a lars

€}
"3

f

o

ra
r

area in Toledo-Edison and Ohic-Edison's tverritoriocs,

BY MR. REYNOLDS:

c Do you tnow what porportion of ¢ha total
area in the Ohio-Bdison tarritory wonld ba repre:satative
of the area served by the rural alectric cceoperciives?y

A My recollection of the Zuckev: marm, T would hava

to be conjectural on my part to cuggect hew —ush of it
they may or may not zerve.

Q Lo you kncw whether Ohic-2discon szzvos
customers in the area served by the rural eleasiric

cooperatives?

A I'm sure they do. I have no first Land knowledga

of that, however.

A —— T ——— " S———— i —— . < i
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i Q What would be zhe bazis of vour surmiza?

, - T T

AR A From looking at tha ¢elivaery =20iats in

3 Chio~Edison areas, thay are 300 whot digzersad., Frou thot
4 i| knewledge, it is clei that thoev can’st scrro a'l af “4a

areas, % 18 not large emough U =er v everyiiing within

— S S S - + G . P S .+ P . PP S S SR
- ——

st their immediate avea. £o Tdiscn must parve zras of ghe
7 I! customers in the samws arsa,
1]

& I don't kmow ¢ho aztent of the servica of gither

of them, however.,

w

10 i Q Who is not large endugh? The pooraraszlyn?
i1 A The delivery points ara zomewhat disparscd,

12 || a8 I have indicated previcucly. Irom “hat lox wiadoas, it is

13 clear that Edisoa must serve soma of the eustonars in She

i
ia q same ganeral ar=aa as the ccopz do sove,

’ - . » -
15 i Q Lo you know iI thers are Chio-adison wvatiners
iz || in that area?

i

A I hav2 no specifilec imovwledge of tha4.

Q Now maybe you could just swmaerize for wa .

o~
w

light of this discussion what it iz #he: voui inmtendad =his

map o0 show us?

55
L]

21 A It was designad to show the respactive savvic:
22 areas of the Applicants, and those wunicipal sncitics in
33 || the same areas, That was the zole inten: ol thz map.

24 Q When you say the rervice area of Applicanssz,

25 would vou rzplain to me whait you mean?
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A

As defined by the ¢

the Applicants.

Q

Are you talling ¢

within the bordars, and

their service are defined Ly ¢he horders.

texrms of within thosgse berlers,

the area?

trus.

Q

Is thet 2 fair statament?

It is my understanding that zhat g cubsisnsicllw

.
at the ovier

Satn oy de ey
..2_\] d'-".: - 2 ed. VL

Do you know whethar aAprlicanis aarve

of those bLorders?

A
service?
Q

A

Q

me if I am wrong -~ my understanding is vou Lave teutified

this map does not sccurately depict munieins! sorvies aresar

A

Q

You mean serve ra:ail or anv kind of

Or wholzsals,

I do not know,

And you did not indicatia,

Do you kn

-
Y

s ¥ 3o .-
L s

-

Gid yeun -- or correch

Not in terms of geogranhieal extent,

e R R -
. 2.‘.»\ B Aeeti k3

. -y~ P
oS nou

L

o
Saseds  Slnmsde 3us
Dae TRAT I

In response to guestion 6, »n paye 5 of your

- £

testimony, you make reference in conmneciion v ith

Cleveland Electric Illuminating Company bullr npew

to JDG-5,

A

-

ch

e

o

-

SyCtem

Could you turn to that for a minute, please?

Yes.

et et
1

B S —

T —————

P ——
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H o] Would you explain yon neant by whea
’X
H

2 I' heading structural &aia?
i
1§
i .

35’ A I think that wae A tuarm that ¥ —ai Zorch ¥
t
"

4&‘ describe tha zlectriecal systaw Iron Lhe 2tcadncoins of

. 5§ size. There is ncthing meant wora than thos.

{
|

i Q What doss the raferance 42 cithers nmean, wha

repeated reference in the far righi-hand coliamn”

e P ————————

|
|
'
|
3 | A The footnote indicates ‘hik,
' Q I'm sorry, the far lefi~bznd coloa.

A Left~-hand column, the rerfor=zance wizh foasraino

DO ———

o

D. It refarences JDG-1 throuch 4 arnd 1 through 1 couibzins

those so indicated.

a——

13 Q I guess my cuastcion i3, are ve €0 4oriva

something frem the fact that yen have 85I and othaxs? Tg

-
-
-

15 ;. that to be related to the oricr z2xhible, e nun?

A It is related to J2G-1, the ciho=: .
Q So the others then are the clagisic zaininsi g

T
weapidwe

.-
D

[
O
a
o
3
£
P
o
=
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e |
&
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«Q
8
0
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2
b
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o
h
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applicants?
20 A That is mv incent.

21 Q I see.

(¥

Is it your intent with others te inclul: only

municipalities and co-ops located in “hose geoczophical arecus?

8

A Those are all that T was awara of that war- in

N
&

the areas. Therzfore, that would 22 mv intant,

&
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Q With respzct to the n2t generaticn molbwh,
then, for emxample, under others, Cid vou ingiudla any
self-gceneration by industciais?

A I did not.

Q why was that?

A I did not consider thez Lo b2 the ~=- 32 ha
applicahle to this kind of analysis,

Q This kind of aaziviiy, wiat 40 yvou maan by thai?

A I vae trying %0 compore thdsse cntities whice

serve retail in theze respociive arans,

Q Will you =xplain to me what ¢he ralxronce

means at the top of

the right-hand side

the sgcond «o the lact colwi: on

to pole mila:

P -
S@T

A You want t0 know what that

Q Yes,
& a3 i
oxI3 Indicatin

A Pcle miles ic a term in tha YPC 2o

number of pole milas of transrisgicn., Pole nule ig a2
length of line one mile long with a poiec on ..
the ficura:s

Q Is it your undorstandiag hat

listsd thers include tranmmisszicn lines in &#he Dncuzuro

Light area thet might be on poles cther than “hose that
belong to Duquzsne Light?
A I do not believe it includes these., IL may or

may not. I don't know specifically.

Q Do you know that with resract te anr oI the

..-,

i —
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other Applicants?

A I do not.

Q Do you &nrow il
ia Pora 17

A I Son't recall it heoing reflacicd fronm my

reading of the form.

Q In terms of “r.e transmissicn informriticon +hat
you have listad ther2, dsea th2 532 wolsg miles ~hah

you have for CEI includa CRI 120 1ipo 4in Ohic-~idinca'c
geographic area?
A It includes anv 1il:uxt thoy listed as Sedoncing

- -
3

to them wherever they were, I cunnst gell ven * Lich cane
thay may hava excluded or incladcd.

Q The structural daia dousn't confym o
geographical araa?

A It conforms o ownerchip of =hz lines o I
unders.and the data submittced.

Q What is the percantac. tuen
listed at che end, 36.2 percent vs. 3.2 sar=aas?

A The ovmership of %h33: linec
ia the area,

Q Which area?

A CEI territorial boundoriza.

Q Well, I thought you -just inficatad o e =ha2t 63

includad the transmizsion lines of 0BT thae owo

e — . v———.
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L A I do not iaow,
8 i Q If it did include i, #hor Sars wonld dlasp :

5 I the pes:cantage?

7 : A It would malke it hichar, ven,
3:' Q T would make =~
P A CEI parcantage highor., I vou Zaclvicd mowa

lines in thaers,
Q If 632 includes treazaissien Ti-3 miio

outside of CEI area?

{

.3 } A It is already thaorc.
]
}

i4 Q If that were removed, it weuld “ower tho
3 I percentage?

-

)
i3 1 A It would probably lassea L4 scawirboh
i

> ; Q Is it true with respoct =0 “ha Treasnicaic:.

13 f information that you have listad 237 ihe ciher Azpliccats
|

13 ﬁ that you are not in a position o2 te3tifv (3 fo whatl--

20 i that deces or dees not incluldas “ransis ~Ga llacei thit thay

21 may own outside cof their geograpiiz zvease?

A It may or »ay noc.

s

You 20n’t Imnmow?

N
(53]

I do not know.

o » O

Let me ask one other guesticn on chab.




«

~J

£ B

]

i
i
|
A
1
i
it
't
}
{
i
|
|
i
{
i
i
]
!
i
!

. S v 2t

- —— . ———— % — - e

i  — ——" . i Y S — ——— .

— e — — ——

l

wooking a:t tha othars,

transmission lines doeg noi ineiuvia.

you have said, transmiscion liran

let's taka the scoond grouning

transmigsion lines omad by C2Y in ha Q7 oo eRol: vsaiéy
be reflactad in *he parcentags?

A That's correct.

Q That would alter ¢z porcentage, “o0%

A That would change the parcauizce.

Q At page 7, of your dirvect tuaiinory, in mespon:
to quastion 12, you have mads refevense oo Jiva mun 2ipea
systams which ars sesved at “full rsuulrencats ~wolagsl
by Ohio Edison."

I'm sorry. 2All but filve are sarrad &t
full requirements by Ohis-Edizon.

A That's correci.

0 Will yeu explain or cCascriba #or g v d-ils
for me what you mean by full regquirersnss v fooale

A They purchase,all thedr pover lg vwechrosd

from Chio-Edison.
Q I=s that whatevar nover they nwad?

A That is mv undersiand

ing, ves.

Q Would that incinde demand fur noy »

in the evant they picked up 2 mev eusiciiue?

A I woulé assurze that ronld mean hi
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Q Would ycuv them think ¢haz chose munioirailiies
wonld have any surpluz powar?

A I think suwolue wonld rnot ha anrlliobla 23 a
full requirsment custouur.

Q Would it be applicadla %o 2 sorvial raguireaznt
customer?

A They m2y hare surplue gsparation on another

part: of the system of zheir oim., Thav are nod aring

’

full requirementa. Thay hava ceasraticn ©f sholy owa 9
scme extent.
(Racess,)

Q Dr, Guy, let me aaz oas or tu? roal ouich
questions that will clazrifv or I hepe will elarify ccuathing
we got into a little earlier.

In your respomse o cuasicion 12, von indicoiad
that the rural cooperatives, acsording to your understandine

purchased thelr fnll requirsmeat frzm Backavo Jower. “hen
I belleve vou indicated ¢hat &4 o way you hed noi
included any figures under the not depornds 1 gopocics
for cocperatives on JDO-2-A and JDa-L-A7 |

A That's rightz,

Q I asked you a quastion whether if tle ea~-cus
jointly owned Buckere Power, Inc., thot would olters your
exhibit with respect to that?

A I said no.

Q Could you explain to me again why thot ig?

- v a——
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11
oy A The basis?
2 |
| v} Why that is,
i
v i A My basis i= that becauro o the evsorarailivas
!
7| are not allocated o molty om an indlvideal auvaawrshis
fi
3! bagsis and only purchase thelr reguivement a3 L.y necd
5 | them, I do not comsider that capacity awailubls ia the

-3

area for general purposes, Caly wholiesale oowar hat any
other entity would ga2ll o then. Iy interncoia:lca of

how it operates is the basis for “hre conelavicr.

o 5 A . e ——_ s S O o on S o

i0 | o) Was it your undersianding that ©h —- vers yon

"

i1 1 atating that the Buckeve ecapacity iz no

i2 /1 for that reason?

i3 : A No, I didn't say that, I said it is not

Tigc allocated to each of the member ccopevativag. “hat ia Yy
i5 g undersatandine.,

i % Q With respoct to JDG-5, with rasgect to tha net

17 | dependable capacitv :hat you have 7or C2L, OLic-zdiach,
'8 || Toledo-Edison and Duquesna Light, dc vou knov hather
i2 || those figures includa capacity that the Applicaaty have

purchased under a firm power conitraci?

A They dc not.

3

MR, SMITH: Uhat vas the angwer?

THE WITNESS: They do not.

?j 8
T i e s S i A . oot |+ A W

MR, SMITH: The figuras do noi:?

&

THE WITNESS: They do nod; that's correat.
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3959
BY MR, REYNOLDS:
Q Do you know if it inpaiviom copac.it- shich
the Applicants talts from & nlanc: o G el 3imana?
A IZ the flgures raflicat Zige i £59a T2 vYorn 12

it would inciude those.
Q Do you %knew i7
A I helieve that

(e} All richt,

Let me refar you gener

NRC =-- Staff Documeni Nog,
through 121, which in ysur

in NRC-10Z throuch 121.

4
- x - o N Ly
thet iz 23 or 1.0t

it dcos.,

M

I will pot ask you 5 go :through Liose

documents, but I dc wani to ash o

knowlaedge “hooe contraces axa subi ot o tho ‘uorie

cf the Padara) Pover Commisgions?

3 I bellave ¢thaz'a =~cvroo:.

CHAIRMAN RIGLIR

t My, Bevnolds, i 'ronld

little clarification on “hat.

When you say cubjeci: to thoe furicdictlou, £

you mean they must be filed wiin {4«

=y ~
20

Oor TSy mav D

passed upon and apvreved by the TRC?

BY MR, REYNOLDS:

Q Do you know if they nust !

A I

ccilda't comment or the I:jal
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| It is my understanding ithat chay ara filad, horravar,

| Whether it is required they be filer. T don's Znow

1

| . i . - e

! Q 3¢ you kaow whoether all ALEPUEGS that ganld

arise undar the cerns and provizions «oFf shat oonirnee
are subject to TPC Juwri:dlicrion:

A I do not Runow if «hat 13 trus o wok,

MR, SMITF: 1lLet me intarposa hiave orn the
-

series of contracts with Chio-eBdizca Company, tney ave all

dated the same date, August %%, 22d Ll fivat hava

| pages filed in compliance with an crder wis'y the Fadural

Power Commission, suzgestine that =here war a Enac
| in compliznce with a specifis order.

Woulid tharz be the caza?

THE WITHESS: It is my understanding the

is tha case. Tha* thare was a £iling made with +ha Fro

-

4

i an 1972 and it was finally negotiated and this was

the result after the order was isgued, thesoe coantractes,
CHAIRMAN RIGLER: There mav be a dif¥farenc”

between the FPC permitting negoiizisc contracia o becoma

effective, and betwean the ¥2C making an affl=ensive

inding with respect to the necassity for validiiv of the

contracts and fairnass of the rates contained tharein,
Perhaps one of the parties will wich +o address

that question if it is pertinent o our considaration, at

some later point in %his hearing.

- o S ———— e .....{“
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¥R. LESSEY: NMay we siata for nuarposes of

- 2

3

possible clarification that ¥Mr. LyTen discduszzed a jeint
race casz settlement at or azZout thait %ina,
CEAIRIAN RIGLOR: I the thrust of oy nlerask

glear? There is8 a diffarence hatizan o4 whisoh 13

)
it
s
1
i
b

dorrant in the FPC and in whienh mno £inding of - sublic
interast is ever macde, and one whaors chey azprove tue
contract and hold it in the povblic inzercot,

MR, REYNIOLDE: That is ¢owrreci:., I was asiing
the wictness if he had knewleice.

CHAIRMAN RICLER: i'm not suggastine this
witness would be the avprepriazia witnezs to nddross the
question. I'm asking if it is importaat.,

BY MR, REYNOLDS:

Q If we can turn to page 8 ond your reupons’:
to guestion 15, you make reference there teo lecenbor 30,
'65 date with respect to Exhibit 8§, and you t¢i.:u. in the
following question and ancwer, indicatz “ha: the contracte

that you are discussing specify different dates.

A That's corract.

Q What is your understanding of tlie dates ol Ziwe
contract?

A That which is includzd ia the bedy of the contrack,

not on the order on the front pace, They arc ail Zated

in the body of it.

ot e painemr ey

—— - o a—
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1 Q Sc the da:e vou are rafarring o whon veu say ?

2 | different dateg and the date ysu havs ~elfavrysd o in the

answer to 15 is the ones sat forsh on tho oguend pags o) the

4 ii contracts in che initial paregrash. I: thas vour aadarsuanding?

i

S A That's corract, ves,
S Q I believe just for a guick eclarificatlon,

7 there may be a typograghical errcr zsa the s2cond €2 ¢the

3 last line in ycur answar to 15. I think vou mount €0 3&ay

o i adjustment of billing ratas rathor than Jdatez. 1s that

i0 ; correct? f
i t

" A Yas. {

:zi Jugt a moment. f

13 I may have meant dates. On2 monernt, plzasa. %

14 I think you are right.
15 CRAIRMAN RICLER: That is on lina 232 of poy

1€ || irn the answer to queastion 157

|
17 4 MR. REYNOLDS: Coxrect.
i |
18 lj BY MR. REYNOLDS: ;
i ?
19 il Q Let me direct veour xtiention o the answer o i
|

ec question 22, page 10, carrviag over Lo pays L1,

21 If you will look at line 2 in tha aiddle of

the page -~ line 2 at the top of page 11, would vou just
educates me as to wvhat you had in wind LY proper rheoss

balancing by customers of municipal gystems?

& 8 0 B

A Yes. Most systems have free phass rowax. Rach
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|
! i| phase -- that i3 for sconcmic2 in gemaration 2nd transnise
(1]
2 | sion. You have the optimuwn use sf ccsacmizss, ou need o
]
't o ) = &
3,3 have each phasze carry ithe san: Aaucun: of lond on Lé.
s
- 1t - ) , Sl
*;f is is proper phase balanecing ii, Jalaseine hoe lzad

5! among the free phases of the syrosonm,

5 Is that not elaar?

7 % Q The balancing was wizh reoneos to the 4hres
S respeccive phas23 on each of the syztans?

9 i A Bach 2leetrical systen, that's corzoot,

i0 ; Q On JDG-3, Exhibit JPG~], cne ouhar point of
ii % clarificatcion.

12 i You have set forth thera what veour testinony

indicates are electrical charactaristics of five ruriclpel

14 entities servad by Penneyivania Pewar.

i5 I In the far right-hand column undar tranwaission
il
i

16 ! mileage, what is tha intent of na?

{7 A Wot availabiz. Information was aot availubie to

18 || me, It was not available to ma. I was not ubie o

18 determine that,

20 Q If we could move to ithe discugsion of ¢he

2; || contracts with municipal electric systems of Telado-ndicon
22 f area, I believe you earliar stated thai scia of the

23 || contracts that are referred to in your testino-v arz no

42 | longer in effact and listed those contracis.

A Yes,

o —————— . — - ——— < —— - — s

— -
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Q One of those contracts «hat i3 no longsar
effective pertains vo the Villag2a of ¥aodvilia, 4o2z 1% not?

A I can only say that what I have iz ghey arz all
in effect. I am nct 3ure what applizg 6 2nv of them now.

Q Your discussion with Teszect to th2 Weodvilie
contract as baing 2 typical comtrzct that was in the
context of a contract which vou have now indizated iz rno

longer in effect, is thak riche?

A That's ricght.

Q When did you learn of thit?

A I guess it was two months 2go that @ discovared
that.

Q Row did you come ¢o0 dizcovar thet?

A When I saw that therz was a nine-ysar

term rather than a 10~-vear Lerm in the contrac:, Mosgt
of them are 10-yearx terms. This onz had a alns-year teim.
It was an oversight on my part ¢f pichking Wocdvilla.
Q Would that be similarly true with respect 0
the other contrac:ts you indicated this morning?
A I knew they ware expired on the basic of the
date and the terms of the contract,
Q If they had expired, what did yoi1 mean by indicating
that the Woocdville contract was typical?
A It was typical of the contracts that I had

available to me to study, available in ke I'PC £ronm

——————— o —————n
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discovery regarding Toledo-Ediszon apd “heir wholasale

21 custimers,
2 \ it is now your undevsiandling chiali ¢h» YWeoaville

“ 1! contratt is not tvyoical ¢f contracts that are in uffac: at

5 | the present tima?

PP ——

6 | A I'm not sure what is in erfeet a:z thin zime,
!
7 | Q Let me show you a seriag of condorsts adw.

8 I will divtribute then, marking 7or identillezcion --

3 these are ontracts hetracn Tolado-Tdivon &nd the winl- '
i0 cipalitias you ment io-md earliaxr. Thz firsi cuniract

i will be mar:ed for identification ac Izplicant's Uxhihie
12 35 (TB).

13 I+t i3 a contracst dated July 23, 1972 ;

between the "oledo-Edison Company 2nd tha Clir of fowiing .

i5 | Green.

5 The sccond contrace marked for ilcaviliicacion

i7 i is Applicant's Exhibit 2¢ (TR).

18 CHAURMAN RICLBR: Should we identilv t¢hem In

19 Il terms of the coatract iiself or will you sut a pariv's |

- —

identification ¢n them?

21 MR, REYNOLDS: I don't have a2 document

22 identification number to give vou, If we wani to coxa

23 up with one, i'm agreeabla %o ix. I don't have an

24 internel document identificaticn number for thosa contracts,

CHAIRMAN RIGLER: If I ¢urn %o Ropllcant's
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Exhibit No. 17, that iz the Tiret T2 nuaber T zecg. Do
some raason the internal Sccwnrzac {fentificazica wwihor

on that is TCCE-J1, whieh irdiceatar ohns

ToLoda=Raligen

i

may be cmplevirg souns diffasrent syszstam than 2ta faliow
Applicants,

Appiicant's Bxhibic 25 (71) i3 an avvcament of
July 23, 1973 betwsen T2 and Bowling Giaoen,

Applicant's Emxhibit 35 (T2 is an agcecmaat
of 26 April 15741 batwean TE and 2rvan.

MR, HIEMFES?: TWho i3 the contraci wich?

CHAIRMAN RIGLER: e Cigy of Brvan, Chin,

No. 37 is designated by the Apviicans --
it is 37 (TB). It is a notice of cancellation o ha
Viilage of Liberty Center. Signed by Paul #H, Sueri: of
M™ledo-Edison. It is unlated.

Applicant's Exhibit 32 (T3) is a Juiy 23, 1273
agreement between Toledo-Pdicon and the Village of
Montpelier,

Applicant's Bxhibit 39, (TB) is 2 Junas .0,
1975 agreement between the Toiedo-Bdissp and tho
City of Napoleon

Applicant's ZTxhibi: 40 (TE) is a February 19,
1975. agreement batweon TF and the Villaga of Pomdervilic

Applicant’s 41 (TE) is a #ay 19, 1975 agreement

betwean TE and the Village of Tsodville,
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MR, RDYMOLDS: I would Iile 2o rov
Applicant's Bxhibits 35 through 41 into evidenc..

MR, MELVIN BERCER: I have 2 question her: a1s
to whether or noct thesc were cctually filed vith eh
Federal Power Commicsion,

I'm willing to accept Applicani's sowms
representation that they were.
I alzo have a quastion with rogure te the firoe

page of each of which which referc o various rats ghesis
as to whether these ara part of the esniracte ond shenld
have been appanded o znem,

I'm not'aure what that means. % toulid 1iks
clarification on that as well.

MR, REYNOLDE: The ancwer %o =he Tires cuul =ion
is yes, each of those waa filed.

The answer o the gecond quezcio:y ig chat i~
rate sheets ar2 part of the contract and pest of he
document that has been hand24 Sut.

MR, LESSEY: ¥ would indicaia since thera hzas

been no red lining of any of the documants, £:207 uruwses

- —————

- —— - ————— -
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l; the wvhole document iz apolicable.
2% MR, REMNOLDS: Thot's covract,
!
35 MR, SMITH: How don=s ithat havgen that ha

B docunents puarport 0 be dataed in July of '73, Lat thavy Ravs
- appended to thazm doowranty carrying the datae of 19782

S MR, REYNOIDS: 1IT your wovoraren €9 the '75

7 date is the ona on the rate sheastu . Hr, €alik, if you leelh
] at the continuation in the first paragraoa on tha

9 front sheet after tho braak, the contract provides hali v

W

10 rate sheets may be amended or gungordslcd by avpropriata

11 £ilinus.

12 That is what has ceowvrred. The '70 is the amendad
i3 rate sheot.

14 | MR, MELVIN BERGER: Mr, Chairmzn, I gse the

;5 | rate sheets Mr., Reynolés referrad to, I do not sex

i6 terms and conditions shaets Neo. 17, 18, and 1¢, Tou

17 || example, on tha Bowling Green coatxagt. It is reforred o

18 on the first page.

19 MR, REYNOLDS: The point is well talicn, Nr.
20 Bergar, I have been advised in conving these, ooy did

21 net get included. They will provide them and inscit aem,

22 CHAIRMAN RIGLER: We will dcfer receiving these
23 exhibits into avidence until the apnlicable terus and
24 conditions sheetz can be supplied.

25 Referring back to my eariier Inquiry about i

e

T ——
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effect of filing with the IPC, I nctieca that in Anplicant’'s
exhibit 35, fcr example, tha Rowling Grosa scavwios
agreement, the rate sheets which ara €il:d w7 2h =ae 720
apparently ars subject to approval ox zzeachtinag hy 4l
Commission.

That leads to a2 Iurthar questicgn ~hich ig, Joes
the Commission approve only ihz raota sheots and the Lorme
an? conditions; or does it approve tha contracL as a
whole?

My refarencoe thare would -z o zone o “ha
red lined portions, that i3 the Steff's red lirad vorticns
as to whether the FPC specificalliy considers thosa
contract provisions and passes on them, or vhether ihe

FPC merely concerns chauselves with the rata slheorz.

MR, LESSEY: #a weuld like o noige =his consilora-

[

tion gets into the area of if substantive lansvoge ia
consilered in any conte:xt, hat factors are cenaid-rad.
and what factors will the FPC no+t conzicer.

CHAIRMAN RIGL2ER: That iz 2 verv lopor:ants

consideration. That is why I eariisr z:l:o2 abeut the

statutory standard wiich may be omnloyel at the FPC., I
believe this came up in connecticn with a guestion ea
collateral estoprel,

MR, HJEMFELT: Are yoca aslking tl.: parcias o

eventually put this in hriefs or b2 thinking about i,

e« T — . . e O e

——
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or do you want evidenca on i4?

CHAIRMAN RIGLER: Tha curre.: state of he racord
Mr., Hjemfalt, is that 2 lor »f concracts whlea ever rsody
filed with the PPC have beey puk bafora wo.

As I understcand the copesition parslics!

position, they are contending that eertuin dvovizisns of

the contracts arc anti-coimatitive in nutivra. A snurcasted

response from the Applicants in thelr crosg-enmasiration
appears to be thet the YPC, 2 governuent agaIrsy, may
approve these contracis and may have apprlied fowe seandard
relating to tha public interest o than, and nonathelsss
found that they ware acceptciln,

MR. HJEMFELT: I underctand ihas.

CHAIRMAN RICLER: If you want us o 2eaw any
conclusion one way or the cther, yvou ba%tar aidrons Lhat

problen. We would like the pariies to tall uz Jhak

conclusions they draw from thase contracts., Otheririse

' they drift before us.

MR, BEJEMFELT: Okay, Y understcand no'’.
BY MR, REYNOLDS:
Q D. Guy, let me refer vou o pags 15, your zasuse
to question 33 and page 19, your rasponse to guaskicn 8.
As I read your testirony, it agpsars 0 b2 an
inconsistency. In 32, vou indicate Napolanz i{aies partial

requirement service from Tolodo-EZdison.

PR ———
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In 48, you indicate thav hava chiegan o vnrchase
full requiremont servise fraom Toledec-Ediacn,
Could yeu clarify thoe?

A The question on 32 1.: Lasad on *ha year 1:

b |
‘>

This latar develogaent happencd aftey 1973, T.aet is why

at
thers is a diffesrance in #ha o “nSwers,

Q Was the testimony '7ith Tagpect &5 quastion 33
directed to the contract that you have rafez::cad in your
testimony as Exhibit 1277 You setaes '73. T went %5 get
it clear.

We have handed out a soniew=zaoi sSecxring a '72
date pertaining to Wapoleon., ‘/hean yvou are calking about

partial requirements, you were testifying to tha

understanding of the contrzect: that was raferencad in

| your direct testimony?

A That's riqghs#,
Q You say in 4% that it is yeur undersinnéing

Napoleon has chesen to purchase their full reguiroments

from Toledo-Pdison.

What is vour understanding of the bacia for that?

A Mr. Dorsey, tha manager of Mapoleon Utilities,
| told me =o,
Q Do you know whether they can chcose to be a partizl

requirement custoner of Toledo~Edison at the praessnt “inme?

A If thay can choose to be?
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Q Right.

A I do act knovr,
Q In responsa e quasiion 34, vou have iandicected

that the Borcugh of Pitcaira operates an eleésirie avsiam
within the area. Could you cuplalin ¢n ma in a Jizkloe nozrs
detail what you have in mind, or what vou oasa Ly &is
term "electric system," espeuially in licht of vour ansver
to question £47

A 54 wac done decause thave wus only one eatity,
I lian’t think tiat wantad an exhibic for one antisre,

In regard &o gquestion 50, any £rcilities that

Pitezairn might own for the sal2 of powar F2ll within wv

definition of elactric cvsteu.

Q What facilities doues Piteairn owa, 3o you “aow?
A I understand it is the distributlicn ezuvimc.atb

only.
MR, REYNOLDS: Thank you, L. Guy.

I den’t have anything further.

e ow



eakl

[

L8]

i0

R

12

13

4

25

3073
CHAIMMAN RIGLER: Any radirac:h?
MR, LESSY: Yes, sir,
REDIRECT EXANTNATION
3Y MR, LESSY:
G Dr, Guy, with raspect to NEC Bxhibit 107, she map,

entitled, “Principal Facllitias of CAPCO ag of Neioher 31,
1969 ," what was the source of you cbtainina a zozv of this
manp before you added the adcitcicns “hat you added +o it?

A It was supplied, I helicve, by CEI as parst of tneir
ragsponse to the 20 fguesticns renuired ia £he anvlications
for a nuclear plant.

g] It is dated as of October 31, 1262, %Wh. arc

you usina the 1362 map?

A It wus the only map we had -vailscle to us.,
N Did you request an updated nap?

A Yes.

g] From whom did you raquaest an apdated map?
A The first time we requested it it was from

CEI in our initial screening of discovary dccurmenis in January
of '75. We requested it again from the Nuquasne Light Cempony
in the same instance, in the discovery screcriag PIrOC25s8,

¢ When was the last time 2 regues: to your
knowledge was made to Duquesne Light %o providas an updated

man?

A I believe it was last August '73,

'
A e e ————— e — o — o —————"
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eak2 Q Ne you know what Lthe respense was at that sSime? "
2 A It was still beinq preparsnd and was notv availeble
3 §ooat that time.
4 o] Did they indicate to you how loags it hod Laen in :

5 ? preparation?

;

5 A At least since Januearv, %

7 Q 0f what year? g |
|

8 » ‘75, |

) CHAIRMAN RIGLER: 1Is it available yet, 'ir, R&vnnlds% |

10 MR, REYNCLDE: UNo, it¢ is not, I have asred for theg |

11 map on a nrunher of occasions anc¢ I personatly have auked | j

12 for it but at the preseat time it 123 not been complebted.

13 Az soon as it is, we will make it availablse te the Beard and

A o - — " ——

1d l to all parties,

15 CHAIRMAN RIGLER: Are thore cifferences beiwacn ,
18 h the revised map which apparently comes out in '7€ and the :

17 1962 map which is NRC Exhibit 237 i

8 MR. REYNOLDS: Thers are differcnces. Ths map |
19 that is in process would show the additicnal transmicsioa é
20 facilities that have been added in the interim pveriod and ?
21 any generation facilties. i
22 | CHAIRMAN RIGLER: FMaves there been auy changes %
23 in what might be designated the sexvice areass of the varicus ;
24 d Applicants betweern the 1969 man and the nev uap under 1
25 preparation? !

B v am o
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MR. FRYNOLDS: Retween territorial Doundaries?

CHAIRMAN RIGLIR: Yes.

"R, REYNOLDS: I wroally don'e Xacw, The

map,as I say, is i: the works, 7T have no- seen 18,

I have no way of knowing whothzr thas map weuld cr woild

not have that depictisi: on it 2y weuld intong ez, ’
CHATIRMAN RIGLEPR: I suppose the Lurde=n would be on i

!

the Applicants tec point out in wha* respects,if any, this map ;
was inaccurate for purposas of thasa proceadings then, By %
this map, I mean the 1562 nap. ;
MR. REYNOLDS: TIr:ccurate? I didn’t follow what !

i
you were saving., It is the burden of tche Ipnlicants to giicw =

CHAIRMAN RIGLER: low it would net apply or .ould

14 be inaccurate with raspect to roclevant consideracicns in

15 || these proceedings., TIf this is the CAPFCO ‘69 map and it is

SIS S ——

16 the latest map that CAPCO companies have supplied to the Stafy,]
17 I think we should bhe entitled to raly upon it unleus

e vou can point out to us what chanses would ke agprepriate.

SV p—

15 MR. REYNOLDS: I have no problem with the coard
20 relying upon it to the exteat the map shous what is on the

21 | fac- of it,

22 CHAIRMAN RIGLER: Al riaqht,

23 BY MR, LESSY: '
24 Q Nr., Guy, based on your knowlaedae zné axperience, i
25 if is it standard electric utility industry practice %« dascrike

service areas by territorial boundaries?




I
2676 !
eakd ! A I think that is a very zypical way cf doing it, ;
2 | 0 Mr, Reynolds pointed you te scme language !
, !
; 3 2 which raferred to a full requirsments wholassale cusioner, :
4 I would like to ask you & hypotheitical quesiien, I there ;
g 5 waeg a full requirements wholesale customer but in chat full ?
5 requirements contract with the supplier theare was a capacily !
7 restriction, if the full requirernents wholazale custiemer E
8 required more power than was in the capacltcy restriction !
9 without an amendiment to the contract, would he have & ccntract%c
10 right to it? l
11 A It would limit the demand Lo th2 extent th2 con- ;
12 || ®ract said it limited it. %
12 o So a full requircments wholesala custorer who vas |
14 i un aqainst the capacity restriction in 2 contract ceculdnit i
i% get all of his requirements without a ccntractual :;hifi?ation;
i5 iz that correct? ?
17 . A That would seem to be :rue, ves. ?
8 0 With respect to JDG~5, entitled “Structural ;
io Data," with specific referenca to pole milas, would in your ?
20 view &nd based on your investigation, pole mile cunersahip g
21 outside of the territorial bhoundariass which were not inecludea 2
22 in these fiaqures materially or significatls change tha fiqu:es}
23 in any way? !
241 A Not in my opinion. i
I

25 “R. REYNOLDS: Could I ahve the guesticon Lack again,

e . i i " < = — e = . e
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I am not sure it conforms with nY rzecollection of tie

testimenv,
(The reporter read the rozord as reywested,)
MR, LESSY: 1 see th2 nroblanm,
BY MR, LEES s
0 Pole miles cwnership which were included in these

fiqures if they were taken ouk, i7 the polz miles wer:z outside)

the service territory, would they sianificantly chznge
the fiqures in any way,
A No,
0 Now, turning again &2 1RC == the map ageiin,
CHAIRMAN RIGLER: NRC Exhibit 83,
BY MR, LESSY:
0 NRC 85, if the blue dots represanting the
other electric entities within the cerviecearsas were drawn to
scale, what size would the dous be?
A Cartainly smaller than Pltisburygh is on tha map.
Pittsburgh is gquite small.
0 Would they be barely visible,
A If at all,
CHAIRMAN RIGLER: We understand that, !r, Lessy.
BY MR, LESSY:
Q Now, with respect to Frhibits JDC=22 and 44,
the figures are : yresenting the electrical demand of the

distribution cc-ops, What dc thece figures tall you about

‘

A = g eI e P &




A I read them, T szutiad them anéd analyzad them and
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eak6 the size of the load of the co=ops? |
|
2 A It shows they are gulie small scmpared co the E
2 3 other loads., g
4 Q With respact to the five amended oy new centraces %
@ s that Mr., Reynolds soucht to enter into evidance at 2n carlier i
6 | date, did you directly participata in NEO 3taff disccvery ;
2 of the Teledo Edison Company? ;
8 A Well, T was not 2 party to the screenins preocess g
) at Toledo Cdison. T did the zacoand 3dcreening at the Appiicantg'
10 i offices when we went through tha docurents far copying i
i1 | purposes, g
12 Q Were these August 1, '73 agrazerents availabls j
13 at the central depository, to vou knowledca? ;
14 A Not to my knowledqge. :
i85 0 "hen you noticed that some cf the coatvachs hal i
16 expired, did you attempt to got copies a: ths Yelarsl Powey ‘
07 Commission? §
18 A I did, |
19 ? 0 With what results? i
20 ; A Neqgative rasults,
2i i 2 Earlier on in response to zoma of the cariier ;
22 ; questionz of Mr. Reynolds, vou indicated rhat vou had
23 ’ read certain of these contrzctés, nid you just read them, What!
24 ' did you mean by read?
|
f



25 Q What was your participaticn in the discovery nhase?

eak? 1 discussed them with other staff mombers, g
2 i GQ In additicon to your assignments in the Parzy case. '
3 ﬁ wwhat other nuclear faciliiizs’? zpplicanta irvelvwing antitrust :
4 aspects wer2 vou involvad in?

5 | A The applicaticn Ly the Dalmarva Lient and Pover
8 Company, the application for Farlsy 1 and 2 by Alabama Power |
{
7 Company, the aprlication by Public Serviece of Oklzhoma for i
8 Black Fox 1 and 2. f
) 0 Basically, what were ycour duties with respect j
16 to those applicaticne? :
11 A Similar duties except that there was no hearing ;
12 to tastify at on my part in thoze nrocsedings. 5
13 0 What has been the extent of vou: participation :
14 in this case, not just the hearing aspect hut the cniirs aﬁpecés'
15 A I was involved in nrehzaring conlerences {rom cths i
16 Staff -- I attended them that is., I was i volved in <he full 3
17 range of discovery operations for Staff and with couvncel for |
s the NRC Staff, I have made numerous trips to wisit the §
19 Applicants and entities in their service areas, g
20 Q You visited each of the Applicants® arsas? @
21 A Yes. ;
22 Q You talked to electrical entities ix each of “hose E
‘ 23 service areas? E
24 A Yes, i
1
|
é
|
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A It went to the writing of the discevery reguest

to the filing of final documents raceived from the Apnlicants.

MR, LESSY: That ‘ompleotes “he welisgst euamination.
1]

RECROSS BXAMINATIOCN
BY "R, REYNOLDS:
0 Dr. Guy, do you know of 2 single

contract capacity specificaticn limited the

vholesale customer to obtain power service from its
retail?
A You mean executed contract? |
0 Yes. |
A I can't think of anv,
Q On the map ==
CHAIRMAN RIGLER: NRC 85,
BY MR, REYNOLDS:
Q Will you look in the CBI area ard do you :now whathel

instance in which i

ability of a

the Lakeshore facility that is on the edge of Lake Friae

is inside or outside of Cleveiand?

A The city limits of Cleveland?
Q Right.
A It is inside to the best of my lnowledce.

MR. REYNOLDS: I don't have anything furthar,

‘4r. Chairman,

I do have now the additional pages “hat Mr. Berger

indicated were missing in the contracts. We can pazs those out

|
|

i

|

e e e e

—
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eak8 | CHAIRMAN RIGLER: All richt, 7The Esard

o . Sq——

o

: has a few comments, s I reflect furthor or ecur discussion

about the effect of the 7PC action on these ceuntraces, assuning
]
:

]
i

4 ﬂ for purpcses of our discussicn thac provizioas of bthese
i . )
; contracts would create or maintain o situozion incoasistens
i
]

s wads So | S ——— " S—

|
v with the antitrust lsws, i« begins to nccus 2o mo thak the :
7 i burden may then be cn the Applicanzs if they wish 0 make the ;
S argument that the PPC has sanstioned thase provisions,to p:useﬁt
9 any additional information with respect to the FPC action. !
0 I addressad my questicn to all varties, 23 I g
T refiect on it, if we heve nothiug mora ther the contraces j
i2 and we are persuaded they contain anticompetitive provisions z
i3 and if the Applicants intend to arque thaot FPC zction in some %
14\ way should influence cur decision, it would b2 the Avpliconts
i5 burden to go forward with respect 4o tha e fautr of =h» ?
ic i| FPC action, §
17 ! Changing the subject; I am advigal by fAcs Raporters;
8 i that they have accommodated us in our desire %o sorialize |
19 || the December 31 hearings, However, rather tha. reprint tha j
20 trarecripts they are asking us to renumber our n.ces. Thay {
21 ! will advise us by lettar and I have agreed to chot procedure,
) 22 l Mr. Reynclds  has advised the Boaré with
23 respect to his consultation wizh officials of ont revieving |
24 the assertedly privileged documerts identifizc in Exhibit §
25 to the City of Cleveland disquaiification bricf., =e irformed ;
J i
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E
eard us he is willing %o or preparead to pui the rasults 7 E
2 that furthar screening on ecae zocsrad, T <1'nl: 2ais s be :
3 an appropriate time to dc %ha:,
2 % MR, REYVCLDS: ank yeou, ¥, Caciuvnea, 7 wonld
§4 '
- “ like to have it raflect on the reesré thal ot the 204 of Lha
5 proceeding yestavrday, I made a requust of thie Toowed v ook é
7 at the documents tchat are rzlarxancau or Exalbix Il ara L€ e f
8 with the consent of tha counsel for the Ciiy of Cluvalend, ;
9{i Mr. Hjelmfelt, that I was able te review tac Deorrdis ceploz é
i0 | of these documants, ;
o On the basis 52 the veviaew and acacivivm o Llu
i2 | problems that are irnherent in the mction %.r dicouaslificocion ;
]
i3 & question and the privileged docoument izsue, I Larce maus
14 a determination after consultation iwvih th: Tleveianyd ;
18 Electric Tlluminating Company, that i¢' claim of vrivils ¢

————

i35 can be waived with respect to the follewingy Trur doousento

17 for purposes cf thisz Board's Revier ¢f that noterial in

e —————— -

i8 connection with a metion for disquaiifisatici. !
i9 I will undertake tc furnish coplcos of ooz
20 documents to !r, Hjelmfelt 2zt the end of the |
21 hearing. Por the record, those ara documents avubors 6 ond 7
22 as listed on Exhibit H; Document @ a&s listsd on wubhinia i,

23 I ought to make it clear I am talking acent Exliibic

24 to the City's brief that was filed —ith tha Bozxd in conneciion

25 with or in support of its moticn for disgualification.

———

o s
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Document 3054, Document lNo, 30585, My, Chairman,

2l I  have reviewed the othar docurents, Tk iz my om 7iou that|
: é they are entlitled to privilece status, :
% i ' In my judgment they 4o not have aoy

{
8 | relationship to the matters balforae €2 Board with rocuneot
8 to the motion to disqualify. I raccanize that tihis Doard has
7 the authority on its own and in its discretion to undartazke a2 ;
8 review of these documents as listed cn Pxhikit 4 for zha pus- g
2 poses of determining whether in this Eoard’s viecw they arc ?

i0 ! entitled to privilec2 status,
11 If the Bcard should conclude after that review that |
i2 they are not, then the documents v .uld be avallchie i{or

13 purposes of thie motion to disqualify, I think that il !

i4 /| the Board should determine that they are privileged, it

i3 4 would be necessary for a decicion to be mede by the Foard

€|l onm the question of whether as a mattar of law, that privilage
i7 might not apply in the face of a finding thet tha docamenis
18 are indeed relevant tc the motion for disgualificatien,

19 In that event, I would like to reguest zn

0 | opportunity to == I would like to reguest that CLI ba given

21 an opportunity to address itself to that legz2l question L€

e

22 the Board should determine that a2s a matterof law g Jdocument

23 ! which is ralevant © the motion for disqualification is not

24 entitled to privilege.

25 I would like to request an cpportunity either ou
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motion for reconsideration or motion to certify o addres:
that legal question sep-ratelv and of mourz:. lava the
city provide an opportunity to address it :cu, prior to
any circulaticn of the documentz thiai miert {zll into such
a cateyory.

CHAIRMAN RIGLER: TFrior to circu.ation to any
counsel for the city or counsel for any oiher noviv in
this proceeding. !

MR. REYNOLDS: Or aaybady <hat 1=
cor :cted with the city,

I think that that states CEI's position cu the
matter at this time.

MR, HJELMFCLT: I have a prcblem with a further |
round of briefing, I am not sure whether the Poard we T !
am not clear in my own mind if the Board praferred charges

if from that time oa Mr. Lansdals would be disqualifind

o S—

and his firm., If that is the case, then I surposs scome Jurtha

delay pending th2 outcome is not so crucizl, |

If he is not disqualified until w= rave sona furtheﬁ

hearing, then delaying for another round of briefing Lbocomes :
!

!
a problem;. I note the city is apt to get intc the presentation

of its case very scon. ‘

I would also simply state that the cityv thinks that
the documents on their face are ralevant to ¢his issue and j

ags long as CEI is continuing to assert the right to have the
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Lansdale firm represent them, trev are waiving their right to
claim the privilege for thess documanca,

MR, S5V _""8%: Mr. Reynelds, vou are preured, at
least in relation to the five documente that 7ou nanad ,for
us to turn copies o7 theosa over to counsal far “ae city?

MR. REYNOLDS: That iz corract,

CHAIRMAN RIGLER: (Ir, Yielmfelt,I taink we can
disagree with you right new with respect to h2 status of Mr.
Lansdale or the firm of Squirea, Sinders, Demrsev {in the eveat
we should prefar ch: iqes but prior to resclucion by anothar
presiding officer.

Rule 2,7142 states that chorgez shouid ba prefarred

by the presiding officer and saconéd, that the affectad

party should be afforded an opporitunity to be haard, It zcaeams |

he would not be suspended until he had been af“ordei on

opportunity tc be heard by the presiding officer,

MR. HJELMFELT: We stronoly oppose another round
of briefing,

CHAIRMAN RIGLER: I sze the quandry. Mr. Feyaolls,
since we are talking about a guestion of law whish would

apply irrespective of the dncuments involvad, I wonder

if you could qo aheaad and get your brief underway on chat now.

It may be that the Lrief would never be filad #nd we might revi

the d-ocuments and determine they are nct privileged or second,

that they are privileged but that they did not bear upon cr

o vt Som——

|
|
|
|
|
e

i
I
|
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eakl3 i would not materially affec tour action with rccpect f
!
2 ) to disqualification, %
3 % Ia cthar wordz, we might review thoerm and determinéf
= p that the claimed priviiage was well-fsounded bHuz in tha t
-] | course of that rveview, we might also detarmine chat ia any !
8 event they would not figure with 2. =Ck Lo any chavges ’
740 we maiht prefer because they had an iasulficient relaticnship
g ” to the grounds for dicqualification. E
S MR. REYNOLDS: Mr, Chairmen, I will make every ?
io 1 effort to somehew sandwich that in ba:veen my hrief co the ;
1] |
it Appeal Board and == f
i '
12 CHAIRMAN RIGLER: Maybe Mr, Gallagher or somaone ?
13 else could work on that., It may be the respeneibilicy :
i4 g of the attorney that Squire, Sanders has chesen =0 ravresant ;
i5 ? them in connection with the dizqualifisation mobien., I dan’t
18 want a delay. 1If we are talking abaut a quastion of law, Mz,
17 Gallagher or someone else from his firm may gzt to working
i@ || on that right away. g
19 g MR, REYNOLDS: I will uncdertauke to gci Lhat ;
2 E; moving, é
21 | CHAIRMAN RIGLER: A couple of rfinal mattars

;

22 about the map. Pirst, we would like to have tae oricinal ;
i {

|

23 with the original color marks and lines filed wieh the neporteﬂ
24 as the official ccpy. The Bcard would like #o s2e i+, ‘
i
25 MR. LESSY: The witness has it in his pessession and

l |

|
l
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I will ¢ransmit it to the Board now,.

MR, SMITH: Is this onz before he marked 1i?

MR, LESSY: Mrp, Smith, you want a copy ¢i it befora!

it was marked.

MR, SMITI: Yes,

MR, 14 8SY: We will provide that also.

MR, REYNOLDS: That iz €fine if we 2aa have it
ma;i.2d as a separate exhibit and I can see 1% firse,

MR, LESSY: The unmarked copy of that willi ha filad
when we file the application next week for the nuclear
Jicense,

MR, REYNOLDS: I have the other pages to the contra
I would like to see if we can go ahead and have than
introduced with these additicns,

CHAIRMAN PIGLIR: With the perties® concent we

will make these copies that Mr., Revnolds distriruted az a

separate exhibit whiech we will numbers Applicents Eihibit 42 {71)

and under the parties' identification numbers, I will
put FPC revised rate sheets 17, 13, 1%,

MR, MELVIN BERGER: Thay are term and condition
sheets.

CHAIRMAN RIGCLER: Ravised term sheets 17, 18, 13,
dated Octocber 19, 1973. They are to ba read in conjunction
with Applicants Exhibits 35, 36, 33, 39, 40, &1,

Without objectin from any party we will aémit

'
i
'
-

l

|
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|
i

I
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Exhbd 1t 42 into evidaace.
(Tha docus.at sofzyiad to was macke
aoplicants Exhibi: e, 4222}, feor
identification =24 waa receivad in
evidence,;
CHAIRMAN RICLER: e will admit I5 through 41 ag
this time,
(The docmenss rolcp-ad to, mazked
Applicants Zihiblt Nes, S5(TE) thru
41(7T=), for identification, was
received in evidance.)
CHAIRMAN RIGLER: ™o follow up ¢n i, Reynolds,
I hope scmebody will have the opportunity o tell us what
the purpcse of the map wes, what it purports +o show, vhat +he
CAPCO facilities on the mEp are, vho s the CLPCO facitii
ties, whether anv of tke capco facilities mashet elentiiciiy

i 7

(o8

outside of the boundaries designated on tha nap an

a

O]

0
-

where,

The'. would inelude extarn=i to the ontire CAPro
area designated or outcide of their own indieiduz1 territorialé
limite, Toledo Edisen selling in Chio Edison territory,
for example. !

That leads me to rsk 47 You ars goinc o é
develep a definition of the term "Capco torritory® ana

also whether the CAPCO agreement defincs CaPCo territory.
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I know ycu haven't had a chance to put ths
CAPCO agreements into evidence ye4, Let's be tainking ?

of that.

We will see avervouna =t 9:30 ne 't Tusidav i

and the witness will ze Mr, Pandv.,

(Whereupon, at 4:40 n.m,, =he heasriag waz

to reconvene at 9:30 a,m,, Tuesday, 13 Jancary 1978.)

H
i

adjournad,

|
i
{
)
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